MINUTES OF REGULAR MEETING OF BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

BRENTWOOD, TENNESSEE

The Brentwood Board of Commissioners met in regular session on Monday, July 10, 2017 at 7:00 pm at Brentwood City Hall.

Present were Mayor Jill Burgin; Vice Mayor Mark Gorman; Commissioners Anne Dunn, Regina Smithson, Ken Travis and Rhea Little; City Manager Kirk Bednar; Assistant City Manager Jay Evans, City Attorney Roger Horner and Debbie Hedgepath.  Commissioner Betsy Crossley was absent.  Vice Mayor Gorman led the invocation.  The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Commissioner Little.
Vice Mayor Gorman moved for approval of the minutes from the June 26, 2017 meeting as written; seconded by Commissioner Travis.  Approval was unanimous.
COMMENTS FROM CITIZENS

Grady Tabor, 1635 Valle Verde Drive
Joyce Daniels, 1011 Saratoga Drive

CONSENT AGENDA
Resolution 2017-51 - A RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING AN AGREEMENT WITH ENVIRONMENTAL SYSTEMS RESEARCH INSTITUTE, INC. (ESRI) FOR GEOGRAPHICAL INFORMATION SYSTEM SOFTWARE & SUPPORT SERVICES, for adoption

Approval of purchase of Technology services from Pomeroy IT Solutions, Inc. 
Approval of donation of surplus large format plotter to Williamson County Emergency Management Agency 
Approval of change order with Division 2 Constructors for sod installation at Smith Park 

Commissioner Little moved for approval of the items on the Consent Agenda; seconded by Commissioner Dunn.  Approval was unanimous.
NEW BUSINESS

Vice Mayor Gorman moved for passage of Ordinance 2017-14 - AN ORDINANCE REZONING PROPERTY LOCATED ON THE WEST SIDE OF WILSON PIKE CIRCLE, SOUTH OF THE CHURCH STREET EAST INTERSECTION FROM C-2 (COMMERCIAL RETAIL) TO C-3 (COMMERCIAL SERVICE-WAREHOUSE) ZONING DISTRICT, seconded by Commissioner Dunn.  Ordinance 2017-14 passed on first reading unanimously.
With no further business, the meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm.
APPROVED 
July 24, 2017



     Deborah Hedgepath





                                 Deborah Hedgepath, City Recorder
